
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Year 6 Drama Club 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Starting Wednesday 1st March, I will be running an after-school Drama Club. The club 
will take place from 3:25pm-4:20pm. We will work on drama skills, improvisation 
techniques, musical theatre scenes and explore a range of topics through drama. The 
club is open to both confident and new performers and will offer a chance to improve 
your child’s self-confidence in a fun and supportive environment. 
 
Start Date:  Wednesday 1st March – every week until the end of the term. 

 
We are trying a new approach to sign your child up through the ParentPay System 
that parents already have access to. This is to reduce unnecessary paper use, as 
well as ensure all families are aware of the clubs on offer as we realise letters 
sometimes get lost or children forget to hand slips in! 
There is no charge for this club but places are limited, and will be 
allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
Using the ParentPay System, you will be able to sign your child up for the 
club from midday on Monday 6th February 2023.  
This allows you time to discuss the club on offer with your child before making the 
decision to sign them up or not. If all the places have been allocated, the ParentPay 
system will inform you.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Miss J Speller 
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